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DISTRICT TEAM 

Hello EWMA Members, 

Vicky and I hope that everyone had a Great Thanksgiving!  Now that 

the holiday season is upon us and we are winding down 2023.  Let’s 

do a little flashback of the EWMA/Georgia Activities in 2023.  The fol-

lowing activities were made available for the Members participation 

and we hope that you were able to take advantage of these opportu-

nities.     

 Getting Started Ride to Buckner’s Family Restaurant 2/6/2023 

 District Picnic at Little Ocmulgee State Park 4/15/2023 

 EWMA Rendezvous 8/31-9/2 2023  

 Georgia District Ride-In 9/15th-16th 2023  

 6 – additional District Rallies within Region “A” 

Lets also remember all the Chapter gatherings and rides throughout 

the year as well.  We had the opportunity to spend time with many of 

you at many of these events.  The Fun we shared with laughter, shar-

ing a meal together, planning and sharing ideas, riding together 

through some awesome back roads, the joy of winning a prize or 

sharing the joy of a fellow member that won or maybe some tears and  
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hugs shared while consoling a fellow member in time if grief or pain.  These experiences have cre-

ated memories that will last a lifetime.   

One of the best gifts one can receive is the gift of time to spend with our family and friends.  It is our 

wish that each of you receive that gift this holiday season.  We have many friends and family mem-

bers within the EWMA Organization and even though we may not be able to spend time with you 

during the holidays.  We are grateful for the time we get to share throughout the year.  That is why 

Vicky and I attend as many EWMA activities as we possibly can.  

 

Until then we wish each of You   

A MERRY CHRISTMAS and HAPPY NEW YEAR !!    

 

  

Upcoming District Events  

“2024 Kick Start”  

Georgia Districts first Ride-In of the New Year!  “2024 Kick Start Ride-In” to Buckner's Family Res-

taurant, January 6th, 2024.  Lunch will start at 11:15am and after everyone has finished eating 

around 12:30, we will gather to share information on upcoming events, etc., as well as drawings for 

Door Prizes and 50/25/25.   Let’s come together and Kick the New Year in gear with some Fun Rid-

ing, Fellowship and Good Food.   Buckner’s is well known for their good food and service.   Come on 

two, three or four wheels, just come and enjoy!   
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 Georgia / Region “A” Ride-In 

June 13th, 14th, 15th, 2024  

Dillard House Convention Center Dillard, GA . 
Your District Team has joined up with the Region “A” Team to 

bring you an event that you won’t forget.  This will be our Annual 

Georgia District Ride-In combined with Region “A”.  We will have 

guided rides as well as many other activities, vendors, contests, 

local tours, entertainment, etc.  We are also offering as an option 

a Buffet Dinner by the Dillard House on Friday night.  You don’t 

want to miss this event.  Don’t miss the Early Bird Registra-

tion 

Register by January 1
st
 2024  to be placed in the early bird drawing.   

 

 

Safety Note 

The Wind Chill factor plays a big part in riding.  See the attached windshield chart and plan well when 

riding in cold weather.  As you can see on the chart in 60 degree weather at 60 MPH the wind chill 

drops 19 degrees to 41 degree.  If you notice the tem-

perature actually gets higher in hotter weather with 

higher speeds as well, once the temperature reaches 

90 and above. 

Pay attention and take the time to make sure you have 

the proper gear and take the precautions necessary 

for the weather you are riding in. 

 

Ride Safe,  

Tommy & Vicky 


